
IMPORTANT NOTICE: 
Upcoming vacancy announcements for Oil and Gas Inspectors 

 
Due to recent legislative changes to the Oil and Gas statute, DEP has created class specifications for Oil 

and Gas Inspector, Oil and Gas Inspector Specialist, and Oil and Gas Inspector Supervisor. These class 
specifications have been approved by the State Personnel Board and are available on the Division of 
Personnel’s (DOP) website. 

Applicants are required to meet the minimum qualifications for these titles, to submit to any required tests 
through the DOP, and to establish names on the registers to be considered for employment. Please visit 
the DOP website at this link:  http://www.state.wv.us/admin/personnel/jobs/default.htm. You can click on the 
“Review Test Preparation Materials” at the top of this page to prepare for the Oil and Gas Inspector written 
and oral exams. 

You can also check for Oil and Gas Inspector testing dates in your area by clicking on the “Testing 
Locations and Schedules” tab on the right side of the page. 

If you have questions on how to apply for these positions, please contact DOP at (304) 558-3950 ext. 
57207. 
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